Mrs. Oakes' Kindergarten Newsletter

December 2, 2016

NEWS

Welcome Back!

I hope that you and your family had a wonderful Thanksgiving Holiday.

Our Elf on the Shelf, Sparkle began his journey in our classroom.

Weekly homework will resume next week

We decided on what we are buying for our Pouncer school store.



King and Queen

AM PM

Angela Eli

Language Arts

We reviewed our Word Wall Words and our Alpha Friends.

We wrote our letters to Santa that are displayed in our hallway.

We made an entry in our Kid Writing Journals.

We practiced identifying our Word Wall Words.

We played Christmas BINGO.



This Week We Read:

The Elf on the Shelf

Ten Shiny Snowflakes

One Snowy Night



Math

- **5.1-**Counting, Reading and Writing 11 and 12
- **5.2-**Counting, Reading and Writing 13, 14 and 15



Have a GREAT weekend!